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Daniel Cull

From: Vanessa Brown

Sent: 31 August 2018 19:43

To: Planning Comments

Subject: BH2017/04220. 14 Tongdean Road  Hove

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re: BH2017/ 04220 14Tongdean Road Hove 

I note that the plans for the above application have been revised. These revisions are very minor and I would 

like to reiterate my previous comments.  

Tongdean Road is one of the most iconic roads in Hove. The area is characterised by well spaced  detached 

houses with individual gardens. It is not a suitable area for blocks of flats of whatever size.  

This would completely begin to change the whole character of the area and the street scene. It is in direct 

contravention of the Tongdean Conservation Area Character Statement. It is an overdevelopment of the 

site.  

I know this application will come before the Planning Committee because of the number of objections and I 

would like to speak at the meeting. I wish to strongly object.  

Yours sincerely 

Vanessa Brown 
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